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I oppose bill due to the overstep by the State of Oregon. Fhese FFLdealers are 

already under the body of the Feeral Government.and can be inspected without 

notice.  

 

This bill will cost tax payers even more on what is already in what I would call an ill 

managed system. 

 

Not only will this hurt many FFLs , it has the potential to hurt the smaller mom and lop 

type stores. Many of these businesses offer more than just firearms, Some are Pawn 

Shops that help support people when they might need a little help every so often.  

 

Again, just another bill to step on the US Constitution,  by a state,  that has just one 

agenda.That agenda is to kill gun sales,  and eventually kill gun ownership at the cost 

of freedom by a tyrannical Governor.  


